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Golden Glades Multimodal Transportation Facility (GGMTF) 

Temporary Relocation of Bus Platform to East Lot Starting March 1 

 

Miami, Fla. – Beginning at 9 p.m. on March 1, the bus platform inside the Golden Glades Multimodal 

Transportation Facility will be relocated to the East Lot. All Miami-Dade and Broward County buses will 

pick up and drop off passengers at the East Lot. The West Lot bus platform is scheduled to remain closed 

through August 1, 2020.  

New work zones will be established during this period within the Orange and Red parking lots. Parking in 

these areas will be temporarily closed at times and motorists will have to park in other areas of the 

property. Signage will be installed to inform motorists of the closed areas. 

Pedestrians are encouraged to use caution as they may have to cross State Road (SR) 7/NW 7 Avenue to 

access the East Lot. Ticketing machines will remain operational at all times during construction.  The 

department will make sure traffic continues to flow safely through the work zones. 

Please note that this schedule may change due to bad weather or other unexpected conditions. 

For more information, please call FDOT’s Public Information Office at (305) 470-5349 or Community 

Outreach Specialist Sandra Bello at (305) 510-0827 or go to the website at www.fdotmiamidade.com. 
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